
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 May 2005 

4. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members were provided with an opportunity to give a brief update on community activities/Council 

issues, in line with the Board’s Objective No. 2 - “To ensure local people’s needs are being 
represented”. 

 
 It was resolved that Oscar Alpers be appointed as the Board’s liaison person on the Sydenham 

Heritage Trust. 
 
 


